Pocket Precincts Stockholm A Pocket Guide To
The
Eventually, you will utterly discover a extra experience and success by
spending more cash. yet when? attain you bow to that you require to get those
all needs when having significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire something
basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you to understand even
more as regards the globe, experience, some places, taking into account
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your unquestionably own era to be active reviewing habit. along with
guides you could enjoy now is pocket precincts stockholm a pocket guide to the
below.

Travel North America Pavia Rosati 2021-05-05 Where to go next in the USA,
Canada, Mexico and the Caribbean? Look no further than this stunning new book
from the founders of travel website Fathom--it has all the answers The future
of travel is set to keep us closer to home, encourage us to slow down, expand
our minds and bring us closer to nature. Following the success of their first
book Travel Anywhere, Fathom's latest book Travel North America pays homage to
the stories, histories, landscapes and cultures of the vast and diverse North
American continent. Tapping into a treasure trove of time-tested
recommendations (both classic and little-known) and a network of interesting
people (chefs, novelists, designers, innkeepers, musicians), Fathom's founders
Jeralyn Gerba and Pavia Rosati provide inspiration and practical trip-planning
advice for modern travelers looking to rediscover North America in the wake of
the coronavirus. With a focus on the United States, Canada, Mexico and the
Caribbean, Travel North America includes chapters such as "Brave New World--The
post-pandemic travel mindset", "Follow Nature's Lead", "Second Cities Take
First Place", "Road Tripping" and "Giving Back--Humanitarian travel in North
America'. Presented in a beautifully designed package, Travel North America
will show you that now has never been a better time to plan your next vacation,
not too far from home.
Violent Borders Reece Jones 2016-10-11 A major new exploration of the refugee
crisis, focusing on how borders are formed and policed Forty thousand people
have died trying to cross between countries in the past decade, and yet
international borders only continue to harden. The United Kingdom has voted to
leave the European Union; the United States elected a president who campaigned
on building a wall; while elsewhere, the popularity of right-wing antimigrant
nationalist political parties is surging. Reece Jones argues that the West has
helped bring about the deaths of countless migrants, as states attempt to
contain populations and limit access to resources and opportunities. “We may
live in an era of globalization,” he writes, “but much of the world is
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increasingly focused on limiting the free movement of people.” In Violent
Borders, Jones crosses the migrant trails of the world, documenting the
billions of dollars spent on border security projects and the dire consequences
for countless millions. While the poor are restricted by the lottery of birth
to slum dwellings in the ailing decolonized world, the wealthy travel without
constraint, exploiting pools of cheap labor and lax environmental regulations.
With the growth of borders and resource enclosures, the deaths of migrants in
search of a better life are intimately connected to climate change,
environmental degradation, and the growth of global wealth inequality. Newly
updated with a discussion of Brexit and the Trump administration.
Great World Wonders Michael Turtle 2021-08-05 In Great World Wonders, travel
enthusiast and writer Michael Turtle offers a curated guide to the best UNESCO
World Heritage sites around the globe, each with a fascinating tale and insight
into our shared humanity. Opulent palaces let us peek into the lives of the
rich and famous, while the centers of great empires show the evolution of
civilizations. There's the surprising beauty in industrial sites from the past
century, and the dazzling buildings that were constructed in the name of love.
And through it all is the inescapable influence of human behavior, with many of
the World Heritage Sites directly linked to important historical events and
people. From icons like the Egyptian Pyramids and the Taj Mahal, to
undiscovered gems like gold mines and ancient rock paintings, Great World
Wonders is a beautiful collection and exploration of the best (and sometimes
worst) of history. Featuring stunning photography, this selection of the most
interesting World Heritage Sites is not just a source of travel inspiration,
it's an incredible journey through the amazing story of our world.
Stockholm Pocket Precincts Becky Ohlsen 2019-05-07 From the saffron-coloured
buildings and cobblestone-covered streets, to the sleek modern bars and trendy
restaurants, Stockholm is a city of history, style and impeccable design.
Stockholm Pocket Precincts takes you beyond the city's glittering surface –
it's your guide to all the best places to eat, drink, shop and explore, from
underground cafes and basement dance clubs to tiny vintage boutiques tucked
inside historic buildings. Also included is a selection of 'field trips' to
encourage you to explore outside the city, including nearby islands like Björkö
(home to the viking city of Birka), as well as the popular university city of
Uppsala. Along the way, you'll discover the city's character, its sense of
humor, habits and principles. After all, fashion is fleeting, but fika (the
daily coffee break) is forever.
Trippin' with Kids Peter Helliar 2020-08-05 School drop-offs and hastily made
Book Week costumes shouldn't be the only epic adventures you tackle with your
kids. Pete and Bridget Helliar have spent years travelling around Australia and
overseas with their three boys, and they want to encourage parents with young
children to travel too. Right now. Trippin' with Kids is your (totally legal
and not-at-all hallucinogenic) entry to the happy rainbow of travel experiences
parents can enjoy with their kids, from babies to the teens. Packed with Pete
and Brij's tips and tricks for how to plan, organise and execute a great family
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holiday - whether it's a weekend camping trip or a month-long trip to Europe there are also detailed destination guides to some of their favourite holiday
destinations including Europe, the USA, Bali and, yes, South Australia. Learn
some fool-proof packing methods, ways to keep costs down and general tips on
how to maintain both your sanity and sense of humour, and find all of the best
kid-friendly attractions without resorting to a pricey play centre. This book
will help you discover (and rediscover) places around Australia and the world,
just like you did before you had kids.
A Pilgrim's Guide to the Camino De Santiago John Brierley 2009-01-01 Now
updated to include newer maps and photos and weighing less to support carefree
traveling, these comprehensive guidebooks to the Camino de Santiago and its
offshoots contain all the information needed by modern-day pilgrims wishing to
walk the sacred Way of St. James. Overview route planners plus daily stage maps
and detailed town plans help sojourners with as much advance preparation as
they need. The maps feature contour guides to help distinguish the terrain that
will be crossed each day, while full information on all pilgrim hostels, as
well as details for alternative accommodation, allow travelers to plot adequate
nightly stopping points. All reference information is accompanied by helpful
spiritual guidelines to support the seeker's inner journey as well as the outer
pilgrimage. Otherwise known as the Camino Francés, the main route covered in
this volume is the most popular sacred route through Spain, from St. Jean Pied
de Port to Santiago.
Ultimate Road Trips: Aotearoa New Zealand Brett Atkinson 2022-03-02 An
inspirational and comprehensive touring guide to New Zealand, featuring 36 road
trips across the North and South islands.
London Pocket Precincts Penny Watson 2019-12-03 London is one of the world's
grandest cities, rivalling Paris and Rome for iconic buildings and stately
architecture, and New York for world-class creativity, ideas and culture. It's
a city where the Royal family is still idealised and romanticised to fairytale
proportions; where countless movies and TV serials are filmed; and where
celebrities—from movie stars and singers to authors and chefs—flock to live.
It's a multicultural melting pot with residents from around the globe speaking
more than 300 languages, but it also retains those very loveable English
traditions where tea-drinking clichés and Hugh Grant stereotypes still bring a
smile. London Pocket Precincts is your curated guide to the city's best
cultural, shopping, eating and drinking experiences. Slip this guide into your
pocket and head off on an adventure, experiencing the hippest places in London
and surrounds like a local.
Backpacking Oregon Douglas Lorain 2011-11-13 In Oregon, backpackers can hike
wild beaches, enjoy colorful desert canyonlands, walk amid stunning granite
peaks, relax in wildflower meadows, and circle glacier-clad mountains. Awardwinning guidebook author and longtime Oregon resident Douglas Lorain details 30
spectacular backpacking trips in Backpacking Oregon. Lasting from three days to
two weeks, these carefully crafted itineraries offer geographic diversity,
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beautiful scenery, and reasonable daily mileage goals. This in-depth guide
provides all the information backpackers will need to access the Oregon
backcountry, including the Oregon Coast, Columbia Gorge, High Cascades, Hells
Canyon, and the Klamath, Siskiyou, Blue, and Wallowa mountains. A detailed
trail map and photographs accompany each trip.
The 500 Hidden Secrets of Stockholm Antonia af Petersens 2018 A perfect guide
for tourists who want to avoid the well-known spots and for residents who want
to get to know their city even better. Written by born and bred Stockholmers,
the book includes lists such as the 5 best vintage clothing shops, the 5 most
remarkable churches and the 5 best music festivals, with over 500 addresses and
facts that few people know.
Vantastic Kate Ulman 2022-01-05 Pack down and hitch up, it’s time for the
freedom of the road with Vantastic, your guide to life with a van or RV! In
this revised edition, seasoned traveller Kate Ulman, of the popular blog and
Instagram accounts Foxslane, provides practical tips and advice as well as
comprehensive information on turning your dream of a #vanlife road trip into
reality. Start by learning to speak van, as Kate helps you to choose the
perfect van or RV, as well as ways to retrofit a second-hand van to suit your
purposes. Then dive into planning your itinerary, checklists, cute ways to
'dress' your van, and how to pack and hitch up. And then, when you’re ready to
go, take note of essential #vanlife know-how including budgeting and
sustainable travel advice, and handy apps. This guide also covers van-friendly
recipes (including many vegan dishes), craft projects, fun family activities
and mindfulness on the road, tips and tricks, and roadside tales. Featuring
Kate's own beautiful photography throughout, Vantastic will inspire and guide
you through every stop on your journey.
Ultimate Road Trips: Australia Lee Atkinson 2020-03 Australians have always
loved a good road trip, whether it's a leisurely Sunday drive through wineries
or to a beach near a major city, a quick weekend getaway into the mountains or
roughing it on a remote outback track. And hitting the road is a great way to
spend our holiday time with family and friends. In Ultimate Road Trips:
Australia, author Lee Atkinson highlights 40 of the best driving holidays
around the country. Each chapter includes information on things to see and do,
detailed route maps and a handy list of distances to help you plan your trip,
as well as lots of useful advice on family-friendly attractions, where to eat
and the best hotels, guesthouses, caravan parks and camping spots. You'll also
find details on the best time of year to visit, driving tips and a guide to
surviving a road trip with a back seat full of kids. Keep this book in the car
for when you're out on the road, or curl up with it at home and dream about
your next journey.
Travel Anywhere (And Avoid Being a Tourist) Fathom 2019-04-16 As thrilling as
travel can be, planning a great trip can be intimidating for those hoping for a
rewarding and personalized journey. The travel editors at Fathom have spent
years gathering a treasure trove of recommendations and stories from a network
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of interesting people who travel well (chefs, novelists, designers, innkeepers,
musicians) in places both well-known and off the beaten path. All of this has
been beautifully packaged up in the first edition of Travel Anywhere (and Avoid
Being a Tourist), a book that will inspire the traveler in you, no matter what
kind of experience you're looking for. Along with compelling anecdotes,
suggestions, interviews and imagery, you'll find a clever approach to being a
better traveler and global citizen – everything from how to go off-grid and
where to go for a once-in-a-lifetime meal, to cool ways to give back and learn
more about other cultures. Whether you're getting on a plane or sitting on the
couch, this book navigates readers through the full trip journey, celebrating
travel inspiration, experiences and the lingering memories of it all.
Insight Guides Pocket Stockholm (Travel Guide eBook) Insight Guides 2018-02-01
Insight Pocket Guides: ideal itineraries and top travel tips in a pocket-sized
package. Now with free eBook, and a pull-out map. Compact, concise, and packed
with essential information about Where to Go and What Do, this is an ideal onthe-move companion when you're exploring Stockholm Covers Top Ten Attractions,
including Drottningholm Palace, Vasamuseet and Millesgrden and Perfect Day
itinerary suggestions Offers an insightful overview of landscape, history and
culture Contains an invaluable pull-out map, and essential practical
information on everything from Eating Out to Getting Around Includes an
innovative extra that's unique in the market - all Insight Pocket Guides come
with a free eBook Inspirational colour photography throughout Sharp design and
colour-coded sections make for an engaging reading experience About Insight
Guides: Insight Guides has over 40 years' experience of publishing highquality, visual travel guides. We produce around 400 full-colour print guide
books and maps as well as picture-packed eBooks and apps to meet different
travellers' needs. Insight Guides' unique combination of beautiful travel
photography and focus on history and culture together create a unique visual
reference and planning tool to inspire your next adventure.
Undiscovered Tasmania Rochelle Dare 2021-12-01 Undiscovered Tasmania is your
travel guide to the real Tasmania. Beyond the usual tourist attractions, this
small island is brimming with special places to see and experience, and locals
Rochelle and Wally Dare are here to let visitors in on their secrets. This
isn’t your typical guidebook. Rochelle and Wally will take you deep into the
Corinna Wilderness, along stretches of beautiful beaches and to their favourite
places to camp. Sections include 'Beaches We Barefoot' (but NOT including
Wineglass Bay), 'Roads We Trip', 'Towns We Explore' and 'Wildlife We Respect'.
There's also advice for travelling on Tasmanian roads, a road toolkit, stories
of locals and a focus on Tassie’s burgeoning food scene, from farm-to-plate
restaurants to the best fish and chips in the state. Many experiences are
uniquely Tasmanian like the Floating Sauna on Lake Derby, while the diversity
of landscapes include the moon-like mining town of Queenstown and the rolling
green hills of King Island that make it so perfect for dairy products.
Featuring Rochelle's stunning photography throughout, this guide will take you
to those places that fly under the radar, but represent the ultimate travel
destinations across the Apple Isle. They're hidden gems and places that
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Rochelle and Wally hold dear in their hearts.
Walking in Britain David Else 2007 From ancient trails in southern England and
coastal paths in Wales, to windswept moors in northern England and mountain
ascents in Scotland, your opportunities for walking in Britain are as varied as
the landscapes, people and cultures of this island. In This Guide: Over 50
detailed descriptions for walkers of all levels. Ridges, Rivers & Romans color
section outlining the range of walking options in Britain. Foreward by
Christine Elliott, chief executive of the Ramblers' Association. Two-color maps
for all featured walks. Essential accommodation and transport information.
Expert advice on equipment, health and environmentally responsible walking.
Lost in Florence Nardia Plumridge 2019-05-01
Go beyond the facade of the palazzi and take a turn down the cobblestone side
streets of Florence to discover vintage stores housing designer names,
restaurants offering farm-to-table dishes and boutique hotels in 16th-century
buildings. Lost in Florence is a comprehensive guide to the very best places to
eat, drink, shop and explore in this magical city.
Author Nardia Plumridge shares not only Florence's highlights, but also unlocks
some of its secrets, so in no time you'll be living like a local. Full day
itineraries help you navigate the best of the city, and the daytrip section to
nearby Siena, Cinque Terre and the Chianti wine region allows you to make the
most of your trip. Experience the best of the city and a bit of la dolce vita
with Lost in Florence.
The Art of Gathering Priya Parker 2020-04-14 "Hosts of all kinds, this is a
must-read!" --Chris Anderson, owner and curator of TED From the host of the New
York Times podcast Together Apart, an exciting new approach to how we gather
that will transform the ways we spend our time together—at home, at work, in
our communities, and beyond. In The Art of Gathering, Priya Parker argues that
the gatherings in our lives are lackluster and unproductive--which they don't
have to be. We rely too much on routine and the conventions of gatherings when
we should focus on distinctiveness and the people involved. At a time when
coming together is more important than ever, Parker sets forth a human-centered
approach to gathering that will help everyone create meaningful, memorable
experiences, large and small, for work and for play. Drawing on her expertise
as a facilitator of high-powered gatherings around the world, Parker takes us
inside events of all kinds to show what works, what doesn't, and why. She
investigates a wide array of gatherings--conferences, meetings, a courtroom, a
flash-mob party, an Arab-Israeli summer camp--and explains how simple, specific
changes can invigorate any group experience. The result is a book that's both
journey and guide, full of exciting ideas with real-world applications. The Art
of Gathering will forever alter the way you look at your next meeting, industry
conference, dinner party, and backyard barbecue--and how you host and attend
them.
Miles Miles Davis 1990-09-15 Miles discusses his life and music from playing
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trumpet in high school to the new instruments and sounds from the Caribbean.
Lonely Planet USA Lonely Planet 2020-04-01 Lonely Planet's USA is your most upto-date advice on what to see and skip, and what hidden discoveries await you.
Gaze into the chasm of the Grand Canyon, hang ten on a Hawaiian wave, and let
southern music and food stir your soul- all with your trusted travel companion.
Destination Pride Andrew Collins 2021-09 A great gift or self-purchase for your
next LGBTQ getaway, wherever in the world that might be.
Wander Love Aubrey Daquinag 2018-04-17 Wander Love takes the world of Instagram
and travel, and distills it in a beautiful pictorial book that will inspire
your own adventures. Author Aubrey Daquinag is a travel blogger and
photographer, most often found posting her adventures on her blog The Love
Assembly from all corners of the globe. Featuring her incredible photography
that shows you a world where travel meets style, her book includes sections on
the essentials for a digital nomad office, how to be stylish while on the road,
how to upgrade your travel photography skills, advice for solo female
travelers, and unique destination guides for countries like Colombia and
Morocco. Wander Love is the perfect mix of style, substance and travel
adventures to inspire your own.
Best Tent Camping: Oregon Becky Ohlsen 2018-07-10 The guide to the top 50 tent
campsites in Oregon. The new, full-color edition of Best Tent Camping: Oregon
by Becky Ohlsen guides campers to the state's quietest and most scenic
campsites. It's the perfect resource for those who blanch at the thought of
pitching a tent on a concrete slab, trying to sleep through the blare of
another camper's boom box, or waking up to find your tent surrounded by RVs.
The book contains detailed campground layout maps; key information such as
fees, restrictions, and dates of operation; and candid ratings for beauty,
privacy, quiet, security, spaciousness, and cleanliness.
An Ocean Tramp William McFee 1921
Mindfulness Travel Japan Steve Wide 2022-03-30 Mindfulness Travel Japan is the
perfect travel guide to Japan when you need to breathe, pause, focus and relax.
Are you looking to step back from the stress of daily life on your next
holiday? In this guide, Japan travel connoisseurs Steve Wide and Michelle
Mackintosh offer a selection of some of the most relaxing and mindful
destinations and experiences across Japan, so you can just exist in the here
and now. Covering a total of 100 mindful travel experiences, you can enjoy
forests carpeted in moss, plant-based food banquets or long walks in zen
gardens, losing yourself in Japan's beauty and nature. Soak in medicinal onsen
waters, or have your whole body covered in a hot-sand bath, stay overnight in a
traditional ryokan or zen temple. Walk the paths of philosophers and poets and
hike the paths of religious pilgrims. Observe the opening of cherry blossoms,
the changing of the leaves or the first flurries of snow. Take a class in
calligraphy or learn the art of meditation, spend a day bicycling around
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ancient temples and shrines. Learn about the different varieties of Japanese
tea and the art of tea ceremony. Mindfulness Travel Japan will show you how to
be your best self not just on holiday, but in life.
Burn City Lou Chamberlin 2017-12 Melbourne - aka 'Burn City' - is
internationally renowned for its street art. For more than twelve years Lou
Chamberlin has been photographing its painted streets, capturing the most
memorable pieces of this ephemeral art form and creating an ongoing record of
the city's robust street subculture. These pages showcase the best of the city,
including the 'burners' - the pieces so hot they're 'burning' off the wall.
Sydney Precincts Chris Carroll 2018-04-01 One look at glamorous, glitzy and
grand Sydney – and you'll fall in love. One read of Sydney Precinctsby Chris
Carroll and you'll know just which shops, cafes, restaurants and bars to visit
to turn this into a more lasting love affair. Sydney is a parochial town, and
locals often don't want to share their secrets. Luckily Chris Carroll is here
to help you look past the beaches and discover the best of Sydney: from the
cafe hidden at the end of a wharf in Kirribilli to the gaudy and lauded
restaurants of Sydney's CBD, from the cute stationery shops of the Northern
Beaches to the famous bakeries of the Inner West. You'll never want to leave.
Comparison titles: Melbourne Precincts, Tokyo Precincts, Hong Kong Precincts.
Walking Portland Becky Ohlsen 2019-02-12 Get to Know Portland’s Vibrant and
Historic Neighborhoods Grab your walking shoes, and become an urban adventurer.
Local author Becky Ohlsen guides you through 33 unique walking tours in the
city that’s famous for its great beer and for serious dining on a reasonable
budget. Portland is home to hidden gardens, historic landmarks, award-winning
restaurants, old-school taverns, oddball shops, and edgy warehouse galleries.
Each self-guided tour includes full-color photographs, a map, and need-to-know
details like distance, difficulty, points of interest, and more. Stroll past
organic coffee shops that line the streets at the foot of an extinct volcano.
Swing through an independent bookstore nestled against flavorful food-cart
pods. Cross bridges and graveyards. Wander a Smithsonian-honored boulevard. See
experiments in urban renewal. You’ll soak up history, stories, and trivia on
your way to the best parks, shops, restaurants, and nightlife in Oregon. So
find a route that appeals to you, and walk Portland!
San Francisco Pocket Precincts Sam Trezise 2019-12-03 San Francisco is a city
that needs little introduction. Author Sam Trezise points you in the right
direction around the Golden City, paying equal homage to the iconic places and
current trends that make this city so progressive. Discover the heart of the
downtown area with its stalwart diners and dive bars, take a cable car across
the city's undulating streets, or let the effects of Silicon Valley and tech
giants like Google sink in while you shop in some of the best high-end designer
shops and vintage stores to be found anywhere in the US. San Francisco Pocket
Precincts is your curated guide to the city's best cultural, shopping, eating
and drinking experiences. This guide includes a selection of 'field trips'
encouraging you to venture further afield to the outer Bay Areas, the Napa
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Valley wine region and Yosemite National Park.
Steal This Book Abbie Hoffman 2014-04-01 Steal this book
Hand Luggage Only: Great Britain Yaya Onalaja-Aliu 2021-07-28 Hand Luggage
Only: Great Britain is a celebration of the amazing places to be found
throughout England, Scotland and Wales. Actually, scratch that – it’s about so
much more than a celebration of Britain’s finest travel destinations! This book
will actually help get you out there to explore the country yourself. There’s
so much about the UK that even Brits don’t know, so Yaya and Lloyd of the
successful travel blog Hand Luggage Only are here to share all of their insider
tips. Featuring stunning photos, their book covers everything from incredible
hikes, amazing castles, beautiful road trips and even surprising spots in the
UK, all based on Yaya and Lloyd's own tried-and-tested experiences. Of course,
you’ll find both old-school favourites and hidden gems that’ll help you make
the most of our stunning islands. Did you know there’s a part of Great Britain
that’s warm enough to actually have palm trees? Or that there are beaches in
Britain that look and feel like you’re enjoying a tropical island vacation?
Whether you keep this book at home or take it with you on the road, Yaya and
Lloyd will help you see Great Britain in a new light and ensure you make the
most of the many places awaiting discovery in this incredible part of the
world.
Berlitz: Stockholm Pocket Guide Berlitz 2015-02-01 Berlitz Pocket Guide
Stockholm is a concise, full-colour travel guide that combines lively text with
vivid photography to highlight the very best that this creative city has to
offer. The Where To Go chapter details all the key sights. Start with a boat
tour to get your bearings round 'the city that floats on water', then walk over
to the Old Town and its picturesque cobbled lanes, winding alleys, mansions,
palaces and soaring spires before heading to the Royal Palace just in time for
the Changing of the Guard. There are also excursions to the exquisite
Drottningholm Palace, dubbed the Versailles of Sweden, and historic Uppsala.
Handy maps on the cover help you get around with ease. To inspire you, the book
offers a rundown of the Top 10 Attractions in the city, followed by an
itinerary for a Perfect Day in Stockholm. The What to Do chapter is a snapshot
of ways to spend your spare time, from shopping for design Scandi home
furnishings and glassware to catching some outdoor entertainment in the famous
open-air museum of Skansen. You'll also be armed with background information,
including a brief history of the city and an Eating Out chapter covering its
fresh, healthy cuisine. There are carefully chosen listings of the best hotels
and restaurants, and an A-Z to equip you with all the practical information you
will need.
Kyoto Pocket Precincts Steve Wide 2017-09-05 Kyoto is steeped in history,
tradition and beauty that reflect the changing seasons more than any other city
in the world. There are 2,000 temples and shrines to visit, and the intricate
culture of geisha, tea houses, Zen gardens and artisan crafts are just as
important today as they were a thousand years ago. There are beautiful
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restaurants in centuries-old houses, but also some of the best street food in
the world. In this pocket-size travel guide, seasoned travellers Steve and
Michelle offer a curated list of the very best cultural, shopping, eating and
drinking experiences in Kyoto, as well as a few suggested field trips in
surrounding areas. With a beautiful design, vibrant images and detailed
reviews, you'll easily navigate the city's ancient pathways, through to its
bonsai gardens. Konnichi wa and welcome to Kyoto!
Aussie Loos with Views! Red Nomad Oz 2014 A collection of Australian loos with
great views
Venice Pocket Precincts Cristian Bonetto 2021-07-07 A handy, pocket-sized guide
to the best of Venice, plus daytrips further afield. Venice Pocket Precincts is
your curated guide to the city's best cultural, shopping, eating and drinking
experiences, with each precinct covering the best of Venice's sestieri. Venice
is an improbable, inimitable masterpiece. Emerging from the Adriatic as if by
miracle, its storybook palaces and churches burst with top-tier frescoes,
monuments and Insta-snapping tourists. But the place known as La Serenissima is
more than this. Slip into its calli (streets) to discover the city lived and
loved by locals; a maze of dirt-cheap, canal-side bacari (Venetian bars),
progressive restaurants and artisan studios crafting everything from handmade
jewelry to provocative ceramics. As well as detailed reviews and maps for
world-famous attractions through to hidden treasures, this guide also includes
a selection of field trips encouraging you to venture further afield to Padua,
Vicenza and Verona. Slip this guide into your pocket and head off on an
adventure, experiencing authentic places in Venice and surrounds like a local.
Berlitz Pocket Guide Stockholm Rough Guides 2018-02-01 Berlitz Pocket Guides
Stockholm: iconic style, a bestselling brand, this is the quintessential
pocket-sized travel guide to Stockholm Compact, concise, and packed with
essential information, this is an iconic on-the-move companion when you're
exploring Stockholm Covers Top Ten Attractions, including Drottningholm Palace,
Vasamuseet and Millesgrden and Perfect Day itinerary suggestions Includes an
insightful overview of landscape, history and culture Handy colour maps on the
inside cover flaps will help you find your way around Essential practical
information on everything from Eating Out to Getting Around Inspirational
colour photography throughout Sharp design and colour-coded sections make for
an engaging reading experience About Berlitz: Berlitz draws on years of travel
and language expertise to bring you a wide range of travel and language
products, including travel guides, maps, phrase books, language-learning
courses, dictionaries and kids' language products.
Homeland Cory Doctorow 2013-02-05 In Cory Doctorow's wildly successful Little
Brother, young Marcus Yallow was arbitrarily detained and brutalized by the
government in the wake of a terrorist attack on San Francisco—an experience
that led him to become a leader of the whole movement of technologically cluedin teenagers, fighting back against the tyrannical security state. A few years
later, California's economy collapses, but Marcus's hacktivist past lands him a
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job as webmaster for a crusading politician who promises reform. Soon his
former nemesis Masha emerges from the political underground to gift him with a
thumbdrive containing a Wikileaks-style cable-dump of hard evidence of
corporate and governmental perfidy. It's incendiary stuff—and if Masha goes
missing, Marcus is supposed to release it to the world. Then Marcus sees Masha
being kidnapped by the same government agents who detained and tortured Marcus
years earlier. Marcus can leak the archive Masha gave him—but he can't admit to
being the leaker, because that will cost his employer the election. He's
surrounded by friends who remember what he did a few years ago and regard him
as a hacker hero. He can't even attend a demonstration without being dragged
onstage and handed a mike. He's not at all sure that just dumping the archive
onto the Internet, before he's gone through its millions of words, is the right
thing to do. Meanwhile, people are beginning to shadow him, people who look
like they're used to inflicting pain until they get the answers they want.
Fast-moving, passionate, and as current as next week, Homeland is every bit the
equal of Little Brother—a paean to activism, to courage, to the drive to make
the world a better place. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Paris Pocket Precincts Donna Wheeler 2019-12-03 The world's most visited city,
Paris is a place of fable and fantasy, of elegant boulevards and masterpiecepacked museums, of history and high culture. It's also a vibrant, fascinatingly
real city, exploding with youthful energy and fresh ideas. Join Parisians as
they go about their daily life, sharing an apéro at canal-side wine bars,
discovering local artisan shops selling everything from perfume to porcelain,
lingerie to luggage and dancing in hidden basement clubs to up-and-coming DJs.
Paris Pocket Precincts is your curated guide to the city's best cultural,
shopping, eating and drinking experiences. As well as detailed reviews and maps
for major attractions through to hidden gems, this guide includes a selection
of 'field trips' encouraging you to venture further afield to Versailles,
Champagne and Lyon.
Lonely Planet Pocket Stockholm Lonely Planet 2015-04-01 Lonely Planet's Pocket
Stockholm is your passport to the most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to
see and skip, and what hidden discoveries await you. Browse through royalty at
Kungliga Slottet, uncover the past at Skansen and Vasamuseet and explore the
beautiful Stockholm Archipelago; all with your trusted travel companion.
Sundays in Paris Yasmin Zeinab 2018-05-01
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